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Separatfed Bike Lanes & Other Safety

Improvements On Broadway

Quincy St to Portland St

Street Layout Changes

The City of Cambridge will add separated bike lanes
and make related safety improvements on Broadway.
We will:

Install separated bike lanes:

This refers to bike lanes along the curb, separated
from vehicles by white flex-posts or other physical
barriers.

Consider improvements for those
walking and taking the bus:

Bus stop locations could be changing and
enhancements can be made for pedestrian safety
at existing crosswalks.

Reduce parking:

This project will reduce on-street parking. We
haven’t finished design yet, but we hope to maintain
about 40% of the current spaces.
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Upcoming
Community
Events

Come learn about the project
and provide your feedback.
We’'ll share preliminary plans,
discuss the project schedule
and project benetfits and
Impacts.

Tuesday, January 28
4p.m.-6p.m.

Virtual Community Meeting
/00Mm

Tuesday, February 4
4p.m.-6p.m.

In-Person Open House #1
Fletcher-Maynard Academy

215 Windsor St

Thursday, February 6
6p.Mm.-38p.m

In-Person Open House #2
City Hall Annex, Second Floor
344 Broadway




